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14th October 2016   
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni 
 
Headlice 
We have had a case of head lice in school.  The weekend is an ideal chance to check and treat 
your child if necessary.  A cheaper version to the headlice medicated treatment is conditioner.  
This needs to be applied liberally to all the hair and then combed through carefully with a headlice 
comb, and then repeat a few days later. 
 
Greenfield Valley Museum Heritage Park, Greenfield, Holywell. 
We have organised the above educational visit, please see below for details. 

� Reception - Year 6 are going to Greenfield Valley to supplement their learning. 
� On Friday 21st October 2016 
� They will be transported by Townlynx Coaches. 
� They will be leaving School at 9.20am and will be back by 2.45pm approx. 
� They will be accompanied by Mrs Gillett, and other members of staff.. 
� Children will need to bring a packed lunch 
� Children need to wear old clothes and shoes/boots rather than school uniform and bring a 

waterproof, as some of the activities are outside. 
� Please make sure that legs are covered to prevent nettle stings. 
� A contribution of £5 per child for the visit would be appreciated. 
� Please send into School any updated contact numbers not held on our files. 
� Please complete and return the attached Form B to school.  

 
School Meal Price Increase from 31st October 
We have been informed by the Facilities Department in Flintshire County Council that there will 
be an increase in the cost of both foundation phase and junior school meals to £2.10 per day 
following the half term break. 
 
Parents of Reception to Year 3 – if you have not already done so please can you return your 
permission forms for your child to have the flu spray in school on Tuesday 1 November.  We do 
have some spare in school if you have mislaid the form. 
 
Urdd Eisteddfod Treuddyn 19th November  
Pupils are completing some art work in school for the Urdd Eisteddfod in Treuddyn.  There are 
further competitions that children can complete at home if they would like to. We do not know the 
closing date for entries but are trying to find out so we will let you know next week. 

� Under 9’s: design a mask to wear to a disco (to accompany a fancy dress costume) 
� 9 – 11’s: plan and make a collage of a fancy dress outfit. 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: nemail@hwbcymru.net  

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 

 


